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February 23, 2018 

 

Santa Barbara County Board of Supervisors 

105 E. Anapamu Street, Fourth Floor 

Santa Barbara, CA 93101 

 

RE: Montecito Architectural Guidelines and Development 

Standards (Guidelines) (Phase II) File # 18-00028 

 

Dear Chair Williams and Members of the Board of Supervisors: 

 

Thank you for fulfilling your commitment to fund the phase II revisions to 

the Montecito Architectural Guidelines and Development Standards 

(“Guidelines”).  These revisions will provide guidance to architects, 

property owners, and the Montecito Board of Architectural Review in the 

design and review of detached accessory structures within the Montecito 

Community Plan Area. 

 

The process of completing the revisions to the Guidelines involved a 

collaborative effort among members of the community with the Long Range 

Planning Department, Montecito Board of Architectural Review, and the 

Montecito Planning Commission.  The Montecito Association respectfully 

requests the adoption of the proposed resolution amending the Guidelines 

and related ordinances as recommended by County staff. 

 

Thank you for your consideration, 

 

Charlene Nagel  
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